Charlie Dissell

From: Nick Bruck <nickb@dcigroup-us.com>

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 7:34 AM

To: Charlie Dissell

Cc: Justin Page; Chris Conn; Megan Andrew (megana@warrencountyia.org)
Subject: WCJC Weekly Update

Good Morning:

Next week should be a repeat of this week. We should have a steady amount of excavation work on the foundation.
Vanderpool has kept up on the daily cleaning of the streets.

If anything seems out of sorts please let me know.
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